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Changing to Single Black Ink Tanks 
 

  

Summary: This document is to notify users regarding changes to black ink cartridges.  

Applicable Products: iJetColor 1175 Pro, 1175p, 1175C, 1175 
  

 

In an effort to better streamline ink production, our ink vendor will be changing the double volume black ink 

cartridges to single volume black cartridges.  

We have been advised that the current 498ml black ink cartridges (890981-100) you’re currently using will be 

discontinued and will be transitioning to a smaller 241ml black ink cartridge (890981-101) by mid-2025.  
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The single black cartridge will only fit into the space next to the Cyan cartridge (see picture below). 

 

 

The new black cartridge is plug and play, no changes or action is needed by the user.   

 

  

 

 

 


